
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
December 10, 2024 
 
 
Greetings, Bulldog Nation! 

 

We wanted to update our community about updates to our administrative team as we have 

included two administrative substitutes on our campus.  

 

As you know, Mr. Robinson is currently on medical leave after recovering from a successful 

surgery. Ms. Kaylin Brett, our Academic Director, will be the acting principal until his 

return. Dr. Amalia Ramon, one of our administrative substitutes, will be supporting Ms. 

Brett as she manages the principal's duties and responsibilities. Ms. Brett can be reached 

via email at kaylin.brett@austinisd.org, and Dr. Ramon can be reached via email at 

amalia.ramon@austinisd.org.  

 

Secondly, Mr. Hector Munoz, one of our assistant principals, has relocated and moved 

outside of Austin. Ms. Letty Vasquez-Jones will be supporting Mr. Munoz's duties and 

responsibilities, including supporting students with the last names A-Che. Ms. Vasquez-

Jones can be reached via email at maria.vasquez3@austinisd.org. We are currently in the 

process of hiring an assistant principal to begin in the spring semester, and we will update 

our community once the details are finalized.  

 

Both of our administrative substitutes are passionate educators and excited to engage with 

the Bowie students, staff, and families.  

 
 
Thank you, and go Dawgs! 
 
The Bowie Admin Team 
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